
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Patricia Wernet, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
Dr. Griff Powell, Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 
 
RE: 2022 Summer Early Equipment Release  
 
DATE: January 11th, 2022 
 
 
At 2:00 pm on Wednesday December 29th, 2021, sealed bids were opened publicly for 
the D97 2022 Summer Life Safety Improvement, Bid Group 1A trade which includes 
Early Equipment Release. The bid was sent out early due to the extremely long lead 
times of the mechanical equipment which includes (4) roof top units (RTU’s) at Hatch, 
(5) RTU’s at Irving, (1) RTU at Whittier and (1) cabinet heater at Lincoln. 
 
D97 & Bulley completed a scope review and reached out to our mechanical engineer to 
complete a price comparison from two other manufacturers and it was determined that 
the pricing was in line. On January 5th, FAC also reviewed the bid summaries and 
recommended awarding of bids in accordance with the attached summaries.  
 
Administration would like board approval of the Early Equipment Release Bids on 
January 11th, 2022. 
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